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The Housing Executive is hosting an event on Thursday 27th February 2020 at 14.30 in Room 9 Twickenham  House, Ballymena.  This is an opportunity to inform the market of the final planned maintenance strategy, outlining the procurement criteria and the main contractual deliverables.  
 If you wish to attend this event please confirm your attendance by email to martin.mclaughlin@nihe.gov.uk no later than Friday 21st February 2020 at 5pm.
Please note the above tender strategy and scope of works is subject to change at the contracting authority’s absolute discretion following feedback obtained from the meet the buyer event.
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